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TEAM CUP (Summer 1) update — Being Kind, Being Honest, Listening to others, Being Helpful and

Sharing your time and talents with others...
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Ongoing Reading Success
Well done to all readers who have achieved reading merits in April. As a school, our readers have collectively read
and quizzed on 7,088,242 words to date.

April Merit success...
Jade (110 Merits) Luca Wallace
Amethyst (100 Merits - Merit Centurion) Congratuations to Amelie Wallace!
Ruby Merit (90 merits) Sherwain Mathurin
Pearl Merit (80 merits) Rose Cunningham
(40 merits) Maddie-Mae Major.
(30 merits) Heidi Rossiter and William Thompson.
(20 merits) Gruff Peters and Annabelle Shinn.

W' CARE — Headteacher Award Winners
Congratulations to the latest winners our of our WE CARE Awards and for showing their Working together;
; ; Ambition; Reflection and Enquiry skills.

Fridau 28 Aoril

Martha Cunningham, Hunter Marriner, Willow Marriner, Annabelle Shinn and Audrina Gillham.

In April, we welcomed Mrs Thomas as a Play Supervisor to the Attenborough team. We'd like to

m wish her a super start to her Attenborough journey!

This term, we’ll be advertising administration job opportunities within our team for the next academic

year. DCS have approved a 17.5hpw Administrative Assistant Post (CS4) and we’ve applied for a
35 hpw Assistant School Business Manager CSka. (Both posts will be a July 2023 start to allow
handover prior to September 2023.) Further details will be advertised through LEC HQ (Sennelager)
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Our Senior Prefects have been embedding our WE CARE culture through recognition and celebration
of acts of kindness in leaves of thanks. These are placed on our tree of thanks and kindness. Below
are the leaves of thanks added to the tree in April 2023.

“Luka (FS2) For being a great “Maddie (Year 3) For being “Amelie (Year 5) For being kind “Luca (Year 3) For always
friend and showing all of the WE kind and playing with the and caring, she always shows being funny and kind on the
CARE values.” younger pupils at breaktimes.” WE CARE wherever she goes. playground.”

She is a perfect role model.”

“Charlotte (Year 3) For helping
to take care of the chickens and
for being kind to other people.”

RETENDANGE ) Well done to Year 1, Year 4 and Year 6 for achieving 100% week beginning
| NIRRT W *EBSE 24t April 2023.

Summer term attendance to date 96.9% / Summer term attendance goal
+96%
2022-23 attendance 94.8% [ 2022-23 goal +95%

On Friday 28" April, we said farewell and good luck to Mrs Islam. She
has given her time as a School Support Assistant and has worked across
all classes and key stages. She has supported pupils at breaktimes and

y ’ ’ / lunchtimes and has expertise in supporting pupils with Mathematical
M. interventions- colleagues have given very positive feedback regarding this
] ) ‘ aspect of her work in school. We would like to wish Mrs Islam the very

best of luck and thank her for her efforts and time spent with pupils and
colleagues in our school.

Following a series of extended visits involving interviews, lesson visits and scrutiny of pupil outcomes, the following
statements have been approved for communication by DCS senior leadership regarding the effectiveness of
Attenborough School.

“Attenborough School provides high-quality education and care for the children. The skilled leadership, teachers and support
staff have created a positive vision, ethos and curriculum which ensures the children make good progress from their relative
starting points. The small class sizes, innovative and inclusive practices inspire and empower the children to thrive in their
learning and their personal development.”

“It was clearly evident, throughout all discussions, that the DCS vision of Educate the Child — Support the Parents — Defend
the Nation is being truly realised at Attenborough Primary School, in tandem with the school’s own vision and values.”
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